
April 1, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

 

Notice of Change in Representative Director 

 

 

We hereby announce that there has been a change in our company's management structure. 

As of March 31, 2025, Mr. Iku Sugioka has stepped down from his position as CEO, and 

Mr. Masahiko Kato has resigned from his position as Director. We are pleased to 

announce that Mr. Yasushi Matsuoka has been appointed as the new CEO effective April 

1, 2025. 

Under this new leadership, we will continue to strive for further business development 

and enhancement of our corporate value. 

We sincerely appreciate your continued support and guidance. 


